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VIB Newsletter & Friendly Phone Service Registration form

If you would like to receive our quarterly newsletter and/or you would like to add your details to the Friendly Phone Service, please complete the form below and return it to the Secretary in the addressed envelope provided.

Name: _____________________________________________________

Address: ___________________________________________________

How would you like to receive the VIB newsletter?


Audio CD 
Large Print 

Would you like a call from the Friendly Phone Service?

Yes


No

If yes, please provide your phone number: __________________________
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Chairman: Mr. Nick Lancaster. 


Email: vibrecon@gmail.com





Secretary: Rebecca Phillips


C/o Wales Council of the Blind, Unit 2.2, Hastings House, off Fitzalan Road, Cardiff CF24 0BL


Tel: 029 20473954. Email: bec@wcb-ccd.org.uk








